Brummett, Elizabeth

From: MAE-MAE STILES

Sent: Saturday, July 24, 2021 7:02 PM

To: PAZ Preservation

Subject: Save No-Comply, oppose demolition of 812 W. 12th St

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Hi, we oppose the demolition of this be love it skate shop, No Comply, at 812 W. 12th St. The shop holds the whole
community together from all walks of life: our son has many friends he met through the various skate boarding events
the shop put together, these bonds of friendship included reuniting a childhood friend from kindergarten, to kids he
grew up with from elementary school to new friends he met at the various skating competitions No Comply put together
for the community. These kids come from all walks of life, from school drop outs to class valedictorian, but they never
forget their sense of community, friendship and hard work, like taking on the initiative to clean up the skate park form
the Halloween flood of 2013, hosting voter registration at the the No Comply store, to fundraising for Central Texas Food
bank, etc.

No Comply and its immediate vicinity to House Park Skate Park, is a refuge for the kids during the hottest of summer and
coldest of winter. Instead of staying home playing video games or doing something else not good for their body or
mind, kids come out to the skate park and practice their skating and No Comply skate shop has been a pillar for keeping
kids off the streets, the group of friends our son has found in Skate boarding and at No Comply have all become
responsible hard working young adults, some even work at the skate shop now.

We are Austinites and we support local business, especially business such as No Comply who gives back so much to the
community, financially and spiritually...please do not demolish the building that No Comply is located, especially if you
are turning it into a parking lot or something like that, we need to decrease the number of cars in our environment, and
we being the most creative city that Austin is, we are sure we can all work together to come up with a better solution
than simply to demolish 812 W 12th St.

Thank you,
The Stiles Family
Mae-Mae, Brett and Lake Stiles

Sent from my iPhone
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